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ROZ-TOX 

CLEAR PENETRATING 

WOOD 

PRESERVATIVE 
& SEALER WATER REPELLENT

NET CONTENTS 1 Litre 

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

EXTERIOR USE ONLY

DANGER/POISON

HARMFUL OR FATAL IF SWALLOWED

GUARANTEE:
ZINC AS ZINC NAPHTHENATE.................2.0%

REGISTRATION NO.: 19321

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Frank T. Ross & Sons Ltd.
P.O.Box 248 Westhill, Ontario,

M1E 4R5

ROZ-TOX Wood Preservative & Sealer is a clear, penetrating, ready 
to use sealer.  It extends the life of wood, not in ground
contact  and protects the wood from moisture and water.  It
penetrates and  seals the surface in preparation for the final
finishing coat of  paint, varnish or urethane. It also protects
against grain raising  and darkening or bleaching of wood
surfaces and resists acids,  alkalies and salt sprays.

DUST FREE:  15 minutes  TACK FREE: 1/2 hour  HARD DRY: Up to 2
hours.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

For exterior use only.  For above ground  applications. Surface
to be treated should be dry and clean. Remove  all paint, varnish
or wax or any other coating that may prevent  penetration. 
Surface may be dipped or brushed. Use as much  preservative as



needed.  One coat is usually sufficient, but in  some cases two
coats may be necessary.  DANGER: Keep away from open flame or
spark. Use only under  well-ventilated conditions. Avoid
breathing of vapour and contact  with skin. Do not use in
locations where food is stored or  processed or on wood used in
flower, fruit or vegetable gardens.  Keep container closed when
not in use. Do not use on recreational  tables or children's
playground structures.

TOXICOLOGY: Contains petroleum distillates and zinc naphthenate.  

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, do not induce vomiting. If splashed in eyes or on
skin, flush thoroughly with water. Call physician immediately. If
patient  is unconscious, give him air.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 

+)) 


